
Dear Madam/Sir, 

You have applied to buy a product or products from ECP. 

It is our policy to sell only to businesses with a workplace where laboratory 

chemicals are used. 

There are no casual or cash sales to customers who do not have an account. 

Accounts are only for customers to use the products at a business/workplace 

premises. For businesses, please follow this link and email us for a credit card 

or direct credit account.  

sales@ecpltd.co.nz  
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